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Important Dates 

 

THE CHIEFTAIN 
news from the tribe 

We are Safe, Respectful, and Responsible. 

October 2:  
Spirit Day– wear red/black and 

gold 

 

October 7:  

National Walk to School Day 

 

October 9:  

Spirit Day– wear purple/pink 

 

October 13:  

Picture Day 

 

October 13:  

End of 1st grading period 

 

October 16:  

Spirit Day– Hat Day 

 

October 21-22:  

P/T Conferences 4-7pm 

 

October 23:  

Spirit Day– wear silly socks 

 

October 28: 

Spirit Day– wear superhero shirts 

 

October 29-30:  

Fall Break– No school 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Miami Elementary School 

765-772-4800 

ahenry@lsc.k12.in.us 

From the Principal 

 
Parents and Guardians, 

 
 Miami will be participating in National Walk to School Day for the 

first time this year.  On October 7, 2015 we will have volunteers stationed 

around the school for a StoryWalk.  The goal is for our students to hear a 
complete story before the start of school.  We will have two StoryWalk 

stations.  StoryWalk #1 will be located at the far end of the playground for 

car riders.  StoryWalk #2 will be located at the main entrance for bus rid-

ers and walkers.  Volunteers will be stationed along the pathways to read 

pages from a book and guide the students through the StoryWalk.  Families 

are welcome to join their children as we celebrate Walk to School Day. 
 Please send your child to school at their normal arrival time.  

Doors to the building will still open at 8:00am.  

 

 

 

 

Amanda Henry 

Principal   

Parent /Teacher Conferences 

 Parent/Teacher Conferences are October 21st and 22nd from 4:00-

7:00 p.m. each day.  This is a great time to meet with your child’s teacher 

to discuss their academic progress.  Teachers will review data, report 

cards, and classroom work with you.   You will be hearing from your 

child’s teacher soon about scheduling a conference time.  If you have 

more than one child at Miami we will make every effort to schedule the 

conference times as close together as possible.  Each conference will last 

10 minutes.  We look forward to seeing you at conferences! 

Please don’t hesitate to call  

(772-4800), stop by, or e-mail  

(ahenry@lsc.k12.in.us) if you  

have questions or concerns. 
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 Box Tops– We will be collecting box tops from Monday, October 

5th– Friday, October 16th.  The  grade level that collecting the most 

will earn a meet and greet animal experience from Columbian Park 

Zoo.   

 
 Book Fair-  Miami library will be having a Book Fair from October 

19-23.  It will be open from 9:00am-3:30pm the entire week.  It will 

also be open during Parent/Teacher Conferences on October 21st 

and 22nd from 4:00-7:00pm.  All profits from the Book Fair help us 

buy more accelerated reader books for the library.  We hope to see 

you at the Book Fair! 

 
 2015-2016 Book Rental Fees are due if you didn’t qualify for 

textbook assistance- 

 Kindergarten: $72.50 

 1st Grade: $88.50 

 2nd Grade: $81.75 

 3rd Grade: $117.35 

 4th Grade: $113.90 

 
 Absent/late- If your child will be absent or late to school please 

call the office as soon as you know.  772-4800.  It is very important 

for your child to be at school on time.  The doors open at 8am 

and the late bell is at 8:25.   

 
 Appointments– Please do your best to schedule appointments for 

your student after the school day.  School ends at 2:45.  

 
 Dismissal– If you need to make a dismissal change it needs to be 

done before 2:00pm of that day.  This is one way we make sure all of 

our students are safe and get dismissed to the right area. 

 
 Help Keep Our Students Safe:  The Lafayette Police Depart-

ment is promoting Nextdoor and would love for our families to join 

the Nextdoor neighborhood.  This is a FREE website 

(nextdoor.com) where you can share recommendations about local 

services, organize neighborhood events, and report suspicious activi-
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Welcome to Sunnyside Intermediate School! 

  

We value every student at Sunnyside.  We also value parent involvement. 

  

There are many ways that parents and staff members can communicate.  They include: 

  

  

 * Our school website:  http://sis.lsc.k12.in.us/cms/One.aspx 

  

 *  iPad 

   > The iPad will go home and will have the day’s announcements on Canvas. 

 > I will give out written, audio, or video messages from time to time during the          

    school year. 

  

 *  School Messenger 

  > Make sure you have an up-to-date email and phone numbers as we will     

    communicate via email, voicemail, and text. 

  

 *  Our teachers will be using the Remind App.   

 > Once you sign-up to the Remind App teachers will be able to send you texts. 

  

 *  PowerSchool Parent Portal 

 > This is a way to see you child’s grades and attendance online. 

  

 *  Facebook:  http://facebook.com/lafayettesunnyside 

  

 *  Follow us on Twitter @lafsunnyside 

  

 *  Follow us on Instagram @lafayettesunnyside 

  

 *  Text my cell phone @ (765) 418-2038 

  

Families are partners in student success. 

  

Kevin Maxwell 

Principal 

  

 

 

 

 

2015-2016  
F R O M  T H E  P R I N C I P A L  

 

 

R ISE  AND  SHINE  
Lafayet te  Sunnyside Intermediate  School  

 Lafayette Sunnyside Intermediate School 

530 North 26th Street, Lafayette, IN  47904 

Phone: 765-771-6100 

Fax: 765-771-6113 

E-mail: kmaxwell@lsc.k12.in.us 

http://sis.lsc.k12.in.us/cms/One.aspx
http://facebook.com/lafayettesunnyside


IMPORTANT DATES 

 

October 2:  All Pro Dads Breakfast 

7:00-8:00 am in the cafeteria 

October 6:  TPA meeting 6:30 pm 

in the media center 

October 7:  Walk to School Day 

October 9: Spirit Day– Wear Your 

Clothes Backwards Day 

October 13:  School Picture Day 

 

 

 

October 13:  End of 1st Grading 

Period 

October 14:  Bornlearning Acade-

my 5:30 pm 

October 21 and 22:  Parent Teach-

er Conferences 4:00-7:00 pm 

October 23:  Spirit Day—Favorite 

Book Character Day 

October 28:  Pumpkin Contest 

October 29 & 30:  FALL 

BREAK  - NO SCHOOL 

 

 

 

November 3:  TPA meeting 6:30 

pm in the media center 

November 6:  All Pro Dads Break-

fast 7:00-8:00 am in the cafeteria 

November 6:  Spirit Day—

Camouflage Day 

November 11:  1st Grade Veter-

ans’ Day Program 1:30 in the 

multipurpose room 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From the Principal... 

EDGELEA ELEMENTARY S CHOOL 

The Cutting EDGE                               
October, 2015 

Volume 5, Issue 3 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
 Edgelea is participating in a new event this year.  On October 7, 
2015, we will take part in National Walk to School Day and parents are invit-
ed to participate, too!  United Way is partnering with us to make this event 
special for our students and families.   
 When students arrive to school, volunteers and Edgelea staff mem-
bers will direct them toward the playground area where the fun begins.  Vol-
unteers will be reading portions of a story from a big book and students and 
parents will make their way around the school, stopping at designated loca-
tions to hear the story.  By the time they reach the southwest door, they will 
have had the entire story read to them.   
 Even students who are dropped off or ride the school bus will par-
ticipate.  The event is to promote wellness and safe routes to school, and we 
certainly want to include everyone.  We hope you consider participating in 
this event.     
           Sincerely,  
 
 
          Mrs. Alicia Clevenger 
           Principal 

Edgelea Elementary School 
2910 South 18th Street 
Lafayette, IN  47909 
(765) 772-4780 
(765) 772–4786 FAX 
 
aclevenger@lsc.k12.in.us 
 

http://edg.lsc.k12.in.us/cms/One.aspx 

Follow us on Facebook at http://www.facebook.com/Edgelea  

 Parent/Teacher Conferences will take place October 21st 

and 22nd from 4:00-7:00 p.m. each day.  This is an opportune time to 
meet individually with your child’s teacher and discuss their academic 
progress.  Teachers will review your child’s data with you on standard-
ized tests and their classroom work.  You will soon receive information 
to make an appointment to meet with your child’s teacher. Each confer-
ence will be scheduled to last 10 minutes. In the case of more than one 
child per family, every effort will be made to schedule all conferences in 
one visit for your convenience.  We would like for both parents to come 
if possible.  It is important to your child’s education that you make every 
effort to attend. Thank you for your participation in your student’s edu-
cation and we look forward to seeing you. 

 Parent Involvement: One of our school goals this year is for 

all students to complete a monthly family math problem and show 
weekly evidence of reading through a parent response form.  Your 
child’s teacher may be sending a reading calendar, log, or comprehen-
sion sheet, all of which are considered a parent response form.  The 
family math problem is sent home at the beginning of each month. If 
you need to locate the math problem again, please see the Edgelea 
website.  When you send these items in completed and signed, you will 
earn VIP (Very Important Parent) points.  As an incentive, if you earn 
75% of the points possible for the school year you will be invited to 

spend an evening at Tropicanoe Cove with other Edgelea families!  

http://www.facebook.com/Edgelea


 Grading and Honor Roll Policies:  
Grades K-2      
E 90-100 (Excellent) S 75-89 (Satisfactory) 
N 60-74 (Needs Improvement)  
U Below 60 (Unsatisfactory) 
Grades 3 and 4 
READING, WRITING AND MATH 
A 90-100 (Very Good) B 80-89 (Above Average) 
C 70-79 (Average) D 60-69 (Below Average) 
F Below 60 (Below Passing) 
SCIENCE AND SOCIAL STUDIES 
E 90-100 (Excellent) S 75-89 (Satisfactory) 
N 60-74 (Needs Improvement)  
U Below 60 (Unsatisfactory) 
Honor Roll Policy 
Students in grades three and four are recognized each nine weeks for attaining either all A honor roll 
or A/B honor roll.  For students to be A honor roll they must have all A’s on their report card which 
means they have carried a 90% average or better in reading, writing, math, science and social stud-
ies.  For students to be A/B honor roll they must have at least one A (90% in at least one subject 
area (math, reading, writing,  social studies, and/or science) and then carry a B average (80-89%) in 
all other subject areas (math, reading, writing, social studies, and/or science). 

 Pumpkin Carving Contest:  Edgelea will hold our annual contest October 28, 2015 for the 

best carved pumpkin. Pumpkins must be carved already and at school by 8:30 am on 
October 28th.  Pumpkins cannot be brought to school before that date. Tables will be 
set up in the hallways for the pumpkins to be displayed all day. Pumpkins must be 
carved (not painted) and must be picked up at the end of the school day or they will be 
thrown away. Prizes will be awarded from our judges for the top 3 pumpkins from each 
group (K-2 and 3-4). Parents are invited to tour the display in the morning before school 
starts on October 31st. First place award is a $25 gift card to Toys R Us. 2nd place = $20 gift card to 
Toys R Us. 3rd place = $15 gift card to Toys R Us. 

 Join Us for our Fall Book Fair at the Castle: Lords and ladies, 

it’s time for our Edgelea Fall Book Fair.  Our fair will be held October 19-23,2015, 
just in time to pick up some great reads for fall break and/or some early holiday 
shopping.  Book fair hours will be 8:30-4:00 Monday-Thursday and Friday 8:30-
3:00.  It will also be open during parent teacher conferences until 7:00 for family 
shopping time (October 21 and 22).  To help celebrate the book fair, Friday, Octo-
ber 23rd has been designated as “Dress Like Your Favorite Book Character Day.” The book fair supports 
the school library and classroom collections.  Last year we purchased over 250 books for the library as 

well as books for classrooms with our fair profits.  Meet you at the castle! 

 Help Keep Our Students Safe: The Lafayette Police Department is promoting Nextdoor 

and would love for our families to join the Nextdoor neighborhood.  This is a FREE website 
(nextdoor.com) where you can share recommendations about local services (ie:  babysitters), organize 
neighborhood events (ie: neighborhood watch), report suspicious activities to help prevent crime, connect 
with parents, pet owners and other groups in your neighborhood. You will get to know fellow neighbors so 

you can call them by name.  Join today—it’s FREE.   
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         You may also visit our school’s website at: 

http://edgelea.lsc.schoolfusion.us/ 
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Fall Break is coming!  Fall Break is coming! 

For everyone, it is a chance to catch their breath, re-charge, and get ready 
for Round Two.  We’ve made it through the start of a new school year, all of 
the initial testing, and settled into our routines.  As crazy as it sounds, 
Winter Break is almost here.  After Fall Break, it’s just three and a half 
weeks until Thanksgiving!  After that, three short weeks until Winter Break.  

I’m certain all of it will be an exciting blur. 

Why do I mention this?  Because October 21 & 22 we have Parent-Teacher 
Conferences… a great opportunity to help you and your child prepare for 
what is coming next.  Parent support and involvement is one of the leading 
factors in ensuring student success.  Understanding your student’s 
achievements and challenges in the classroom is an essential part of 
education as it helps the school and home forge a strong partnership.  I 
understand how hectic schedules can be, but I would ask each family to 

make time to attend these conferences.  100% participation is our goal! 

 

 

 

Greg Louk 
Principal 
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FROM  THE  PRINC IPAL  Upcoming 

Events 

• SpiritWear Orders Due 

Fri, Oct. 16 

• All Pro Dads                 

Weds, Oct. 21, 7am 

• Parent-Teacher 

Conferences           
Weds/Thurs Oct. 21-22,  
4-7pm 

• Jeans Day ($1)             
Friday, Oct. 23 

• Family Movie Night   
Friday, Oct. 23, 6pm 

• Spirit Day—Dress as 

Book Character Weds, 
Oct. 28 

• Fall Break                   

NO SCHOOL            
Oct. 29-30 

• ESA Meeting                
Tues, Nov. 3, 6:30pm 

• Popcorn Sale                
Tues, Nov. 3 

• Pancakes & Polkacellos 

Sat, Nov. 7, 9am 

THE  FLYER  

Be Safe     Be Responsib le     Be  Respect fu l  

Please don’t hesitate to call    
(772-4740), stop by, or e-mail 

(glouk@lsc.k12.in.us) if you have 

questions or concerns! 

2nd Annual Pancakes and Polkacellos 

Plan to carb up on pancakes before 
exercising with polkacellos and all the 
surprises that come with these festive 
percussion instruments!  Expect to have 
unimaginable fun with your family and 
Earhart friends on Saturday, November 7 
from 9-11am.  It will be suitable for all ages 
so come and experience “Pancakes and 
Polkacellos”!  Not sure what a Polkacello 
is?  Look for our Facebook pictures from 

last year’s awesome event! 

Amelia Earhart Elementary is a Title-1 Funded School 



3280 South 9th Street 
Lafayette, IN  47909 

Amelia  Earhart   
Elementary School  

Phone: 765-772-4740 
Fax: 765-772-4744 
E-mail: glouk@lsc.k12.in.us 
Web: ear.lsc.k12.in.us 
www.facebook.com/EarhartElementary 
Twitter: @Earhart School 

Take-offs and Landings... 

• Thank You Thank You Thank You Thank You to everyone that came out for Family Reading Night!  We hope 

you enjoyed this great event!  

• Help us keep everyone safe!  Help us keep everyone safe!  Help us keep everyone safe!  Help us keep everyone safe!  Please call the office (765-772-4740) as 
soon as you know your child will be absent.  You can leave a message any 
time, day or night.  Please also call if your student will be late and let us 

know if they will need a lunch!  

• SpiritWear SaleSpiritWear SaleSpiritWear SaleSpiritWear Sale—Order forms went home last week and need to be 
returned, with payment, by Friday, Oct. 16 if you are interested in 

purchasing any items. 

• Parking Lot News: Parking Lot News: Parking Lot News: Parking Lot News: If your student isn’t ready to exit when you get to the 
dropoff circle or needs some extra time to get out, we ask that you pull 
past the sidewalk cone and turn on your hazard lights.  This will help keep 

the line moving.  Thank you for your cooperation!  

• BRONCHONATIONBRONCHONATIONBRONCHONATIONBRONCHONATION————    We have student tickets available for 
purchase in our office for $1 (they are $3 at the gate) - good for 
admission to any JHS athletic event as long as the student 

attends with an adult.  Come out and support the Bronchos! 

• Our ESAESAESAESA has some great ideas for activities here at Earhart.  Join us at our 
next meeting on Tuesday, November 3 at 6:30pm to learn more about 

them and to volunteer to help out!  We hope to see you there! 

• All Pro Dads next meeting is October 21  at All Pro Dads next meeting is October 21  at All Pro Dads next meeting is October 21  at All Pro Dads next meeting is October 21  at 
7am!  7am!  7am!  7am!  Join JHS Basketball’s Coach Radeker 
for some quality time with your student!  We 
have great discussion topics each month 

and lots of delicious donuts! 

• SAVE THE DATES:SAVE THE DATES:SAVE THE DATES:SAVE THE DATES:  November has many 
opportunities to be involved in our school family.  Here are some things we 
want you to be aware of as your calendar begins to fill up for November: 
ESA meeting (11/3, 6:30pm), Pancakes & Polkacellos (11/7, 9am), 
Veterans Day Program (11/11, 9am), Family Game Night (11/13, 6pm), 
Family Movie Night (11/20, 6pm), Thanksgiving Break (11/25 through 

29—Includes Wednesday this year!) N
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